CENTER /f JUDICIAL ACCOUNTABILITY, inc.

(914) 421-1200 * Fax (914) 684-6554 Box 69, Gedney Station
E-Mail: probono@delphi.com White Plains, New York 10605

By Priority Mail

July 26, 1996 t

Michael Pendleton, Deputy Director ‘

Free Congress Foundation: Judicial Selection Monitoring Project
717 Second Street, N.E.

Washington, D.C. 20002

Dear Mike:

Following up our lengthy "conversation yesterdday and today, I

enclose a "hard copy" of our June 28, 1996 letter to Chairman

Hatch, calling for a moratorium of all Jjudicial nominations
¢ pending an official investigation.

Exhibit "F" thereto is our May 27, 1996 letter to Chairman Hatch
concerning the ABA's Role in Judicial Nominations, together with
our October 31, 1995 letter to the ABA.

Also enclosed are all the documents which our May 27th letter
transmitted to Chairman Hatch. These include our 1992 Critique
of the federal Jjudicial screening process and supporting
Compendium, as well as our three Correspondence Compendia.

Now, let's stop the process.

Yours for a quality judiciary,
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ELENA RUTH SASSOWER, Coordinator
Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc.
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